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Comments: Please no E-bikes on USDA Forest Service, Natonal Parks, or Bureau of Land Management public

trails. There is far too much potential for conflict with hikers, trail degradation due to mechanical use and higher

speeds of travel, not to mention wildlife disturbance and disruption. This type of regular motorized vehicle use is

not proper for wild areas, it will ruin these beautiful, ecological treasures by wearing them out through over use.


